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BULGARIA AND THE US DISCUSS HOLDING THE NEXT SESSION OF THE STRATEGIC 
DIALOGUE BY THE END OF THE YEAR

- 02.10.2024

Radio Bulgaria (1 October 2024)

 

Bulgarias caretaker Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivan Kondov met in the United States with John 
Bass, Acting Under Secretary of State for Political Affairs. The two countries agreed that the next 
session of the strategic dialogue between Bulgaria and the United States should be held by the 
end of the year. Ivan Kondov and John Bass discussed Russia's war against Ukraine. Minister 
Kondov emphasized Sofia's multilateral support for Ukraine. John Bass highlighted Bulgaria's 
contribution and stressed the need for continued joint efforts to ensure that Ukraine has what it 
needs for the upcoming winter season.
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